
 

 

May 12, 2000 

As we continue to heed stay-at-home orders due to the current health 
pandemic, we want to highlight Asian and Pacific Islander Heritage Month!  

 

 

While sheltering in place, and attending to personal, professional and 
academic responsibilities, remember to complete the Census online, by mail 
or by telephone.  

Remember to include hard-to-count populations, including people with mental 
or physical disabilities. Everyone Counts! Including You! #DurhamCounts 
#MakeNCCount  

On average, it takes less than 10 minutes to complete the Census 
questionnaire. Completing the census is an opportunity to positively impact 
our community!  



 

 

Due to COVID-19 the deadline to complete the Census is extended 
to October 31, 2020.  

Go to my2020census.gov to complete the Census online.  

Call 844-330-2020 to respond to the Census by phone in English.  

Call 844-468-2020 to respond to the Census by phone in Spanish.  

Call 844-416-2020 to respond to the Census by phone in Arabic.  

Call 844-391-2020 to respond to the Census by phone in Chinese 
(Mandarin).  

You can respond to the Census online in 12 non-English languages.  

You can respond to the Census by telephone in 13 non-English languages.  

Additionally, there are 59 non-English language guides in video and print that 
are accessible on the Census website. These guides include American Sign 
Language, Braille, and Large Print.  

 

https://my2020census.gov/

